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Dear Stephanie,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that your submission, ""Familia y
Cultura Es Todo"- A Latine First-Generation College Students' Voicing Their Campus
Integration Experience: A Phenomenological Perspective,” has been accepted for the
NLPA 2024 Conference in San Juan, Puerto Rico. We are delighted to have you join us
and to hear about your scholarly work and participate in your thoughtful discussions.
Please be sure to advise your co-presenters.

If you submitted a presentation eligible for Continuing Education, we will be in touch
to ensure we have all the necessary materials from you. Registration for the
conference is now open. If you have any questions regarding the registration process,
please contact our Conference Chair, Oscar F. Rojas Perez at conference@nlpa.ws.

We look forward to meeting you at #NLPA2024!

Warm Regards,
Oscar F. Rojas Perez, PhD and Alejandro L. Vazquez, PhD
Scientific Program Co-Chairs
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